
     Pye Bank CE Primary 

The Summer holidays are a wonderful opportunity to be able to spend time 

with friends and family, but here at Pye Bank we  recognise it is also a time 

when our families may need some additional support, that they would      

normally access from school. Below we have listed some different services 

that may be able to help and support you and your family throughout the  

holiday.  

    Foodbanks  

The website below will help you find a foodbank that covers your local area . In many cas-

es  you will need a third party who is already working with you (such as a GP, Social 

Worker  or tenancy support worker to make a referral on your behalf.   

        www.advisesheffield.org.uk  

           Or call 03444113111 

Burngreave Foodbank ,174 Spital Hill, Sheffield S4 7LF 

Opening times are Wednesday 1.00pm –3.00pm                                                             

Friday 1.00pm –3.00pm 

Firvale Foodbank –St Cuthberts church (opposite the 

Northern General hospital ) 

Opening times are Thursdays 12.00pm –2.00pm  

A community meal is also available at 2.30pm om        

Thursday.  

               Family help and Safeguarding  

If you need to refer a safeguarding concern to children's social care please call 0114 

2734855 . Professionals and members of the public can call  

The Family Intervention Service (FIS) can offer support for a variety of issues. Call 2037485    

There  is a Sheffield helpline for anyone in Sheffield who is suffering with their Mental health . 

The support line is open 24 hours a day ,seven days a week.  

Call  0808 801 0440 

A member of the school Safegaurding team may be available in the holidays, try calling 

the school office on 0114 2760472  or 07940552476 (Miss Debbie ) 


